

FROM YOUR FIRE CHIEF MIKE SUHY



We hope everyone had a healthy and happy holiday season. Our department rung in the season and celebrated with several of our retirees. It was great to come together and reminisce with so many, including Assistant Chief Marty Malek, Assistant Chief Ron Henry, Lt. Dennis Suhy, Lt. Don Pallini, FF Pete Panizzutti, FF Rick Bacci, and FF Mike Chase.



The Cuyahoga Heights Fire Department would like to wish Assistant Chief Howard Selig all the best in his retirement. Assistant Chief Selig was a member of the Cuyahoga Heights Fire Department since April 2, 1989. While on the Fire Department Howard was a Lieutenant, Captain, and Fire Inspector. Howard retired on January 31.





Retirement



FIRE EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHTS

We would like to congratulate Firefighter Bryon Borowy. Bryon will be our next Assistant Chief and will take over on January 31. Bryon has been an acting officer since 2015, served as vice president for Local 702 and represents CHFD on the Southwest Emergency Response Team Fire Investigation Unit.



We also would like to congratulate Firefighter Nick Frye as the next full-time firefighter at CHFD. Nick has been a part-time firefighter for the Village of Cuyahoga Heights since 2019. We look forward to Nick joining our team and community.



Congratulations!